
From: Katague, Ditas 
Sent: 8/8/2013 12:16:20 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Dinner Monday night 

Erik, 

I think it will be Allison, myself, Lester Wong, Jessica Hecht and possibly two of our interns. 

Novo looks fine. 

Im trying to figure out the apparel and footwear constraints for the tour. Any advice? 

Ditas 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 12:00 PM 
To: Katague, Ditas 
Subject: Dinner Monday Night 

Ditas, 

We have previously had dinner with folks from the CPUC at the Novo Restaurant. It's good. 
Here's the link. Let me know what you think and whether it is too pricey. I will tentatively 
make a reservation there for 6:30 and we can check out other places as needed. 

www.novorestaurant.com 

SB GT&S 0434515 

mailto:EBJ1@pge.com


I look forward to seeing you, Jessica, and Allison. Please also let me know if I missed anybody 
we should invite. 

Regards, 

Erik 
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